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Galloway Township, NJ - Stockton University’s Disney Association, a unique student 
organization at Stockton, will be hosting its second annual fundraiser, Walking for Wishes, on 
Saturday, April 18 from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. at the Townsend Residential Life Center (adjacent to 
Parking Lot 6) on the main Galloway campus.  

The event will feature a variety of children’s activities, games, music, food, and door prizes – 
many of which have been donated by local businesses. The walk itself will include a lap around 
the university’s scenic Lake Fred.  
 
The organization is encouraging guests to wear their favorite Disney costume or attire, and 
members of the community are welcome, including young children and those who are young at 
heart.  
 
Tickets are $10 at the door or can be purchased in advance at the university’s Campus Center 
information desk. Children under the age of 5 are free. All net profits will benefit Make-A-Wish 
New Jersey, a local chapter of Make-A-Wish®, which grants wishes to children with life-
threatening medical conditions.  
 
For more information, please email StocktonsDisneyAssociation@gmail.com.  
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